From: Graham Ball

 Sent:
 26 July 2021 19:26

 To:
 Planning Policy

Subject: Re: CONSULTATION - Draft Net Zero Carbon Development Plan Document

Dear sir/ madam,

You have requested feedback on the draft net zero policy. Please see my feedback below.

The draft policy states that its target is as close as possible to net zero emissions produced within Warwick district by 2030.

- 1. The inclusion of "as possible" means your performance against this target cannot be measured because you can always claim something has not been possible. Therefore, "as possible" should be removed.
- 2. Limiting the target to emissions produced within Warwick district means that you can meet the target by moving emissions production (eg a factory) to anywhere outside the district, thus not actually contributing to net zero globally at all. Instead, your target should be for all final outputs consumed in Warwick district to have net zero emissions, thus taking account of their global carbon impact.

I expect that both these changes mean you would need to do more, sooner to meet net zero or to push the target nero date back.

If you do not make these changes, it would suggest your net zero policy is a sham.

Kind regards,

Graham

From: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@warwickdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 July 2021 16:46

To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@warwickdc.gov.uk>

Subject: CONSULTATION - Draft Net Zero Carbon Development Plan Document



Draft Net Zero Carbon Development Plan Document – Regulation 18 Consultation

You are receiving this email either because you are a statutory consultee, you have expressed an interest in development plans, or you have requested that we inform you of all planning policy updates. You can opt out of receiving these emails in future by updating your preferences here.

A Regulation 18 consultation on the Net Zero Carbon Development Plan Document (DPD) commenced on **26th July 2021 and will run for 7 weeks until 13th September 2021**. The policy document forms part of